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The CARP chapter of the University of Bridgeport was looking for opportunities to serve their 

community! They were excited to find out that the Ruby and Calvin Fletcher African American History 

Museum in Stratford, Connecticut was happy to offer them a service project that they can work on. 

 

On April 23rd, they were able to collaborate for a service project of creating their own flower beds and 

beautifying the entrance of the museum. Fifteen participants were able to join. Being able to serve their 

community was a growing experience for all of them! 

 

 
 


